
Dear Families,  

Here I am writing the last newsletter of the year!  It’s true time 
flies when you’re having fun.  I have had a great time getting 
to know your child and helping them grow, not only 
academically but socially as well.  Each and every child in my 
class holds a special place in my heart.  I am sad to see some 
of them leave my class and really happy about all the children 
returning next year.   

As the year winds down, we will be wishing well to our 
Kindergarten friends and send them into First grade with 
confidence and perseverance.  We will be celebrating them 
with graduation on May 25th at 10:00am (more details to 
come). 

We are ending the year with a focus on flowers, planting, and 
Africa. 

Music genre: Country  

Character trait: Responsibility / flexible thinking 

 

CLASSROOM DATES AND REMINDERS  

Make sure you check for items in cubbies to be cleaned out on 
their last day. 

Kindergarten graduation will be in the parking lot, May 26th at 
10:00 am bring chairs to sit on, camera for photos, and 
decorate your car for a car parade following graduation. 

 

Happy Birthday to Noah Montoya on May 14th, turning 4! 

 

 

 

All School Bulletin 

Friday, May 26th  
Kindergarten Graduation-
10:00 am in the parking lot 
 
Monday, May 29th  
Memorial Day– No School 
 
Wednesday, May  31st  
Last Day of School—12:30pm 
Dismissal  
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